
 
 
 
6 20 MPH SPEED LIMIT AROUND SCHOOLS (AN326-2004) 
 
Reference is made to Article IX of the meeting of the Planning and Transportation Committee of 
26th January 2004 when Committee approved the implementation of 20 mph speed limits around 
schools as outlined in the report. 
 
The works comprise the installation of a number of illuminated 20 mph signs at each school location.  
Because of the similarity and work type and the need for future safety inspections and maintenance, it 
is proposed to instruct this work to be carried out as an extension to the Street Lighting Partnership 
with Tayside Contracts.   
 
The Depute Chief Executive (Finance) advises that funding of £331,000 and £330,000 is available in 
financial years 2004/05 and 2005/06 respectively.  Authority is sought to award this work to Tayside 
Contracts through the Street Lighting Partnership and to incur expenditure up to a limit of £661,000. 
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